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24/02/2021 
 

Dear Parent/ Carers, 
 

I hope you are all well and I would once again like to pass on my gratitude to you all for your continued 
support during these difficult times. I am sure you will have heard the Prime Minister’s announcement 
earlier this week regarding the return of children to school. I will send a letter out soon detailing plans 
for this return, but I wanted to confirm that we will be open for all pupils on Monday 8th March. The 
arrangements will be very similar to those in September. 
 
I would like to stress the importance of all families in following the rules that will continue to be set out 
to ensure a safe return for all and to continue with low cases of infection/transmission across school, 
pupils and families. 
 
We can't wait for the children to be back in school and we will ensure that we support children to make 
it a safe and happy return. In the meantime, please encourage children to continue with their remote 
learning as much as possible to aid them in making a smooth transition back into class. 
 
We will do our best to help with any difficulties or issues that you or your child may have. Please email 
me if you need anything at all at swhelerton@staindropce.co.uk or feel free to contact the teachers as 
usual. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
S Whelerton 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 

mailto:swhelerton@staindrop.co.uk

